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Comments: I believe that over the snow activities have no impact on the wildlife if anything it helps the wildlife be

able to navigate the deep snow closing such areas will not just hurt the people who enjoy this recreational activity

but will hurt many others in the way of the economy it will stop people from buying such machines and being able

to be active in the winter months the amount of animals you see when in the winter is almost none because of

the deep snowpack they don't normally winter in such areas 


